
 
 

We would like to begin by wishing all our borrowers a Happy and Healthy New Year. 
Our thanks also go to The Friends of Lavenham Library for their continuing support, and our 

stalwart volunteers, without whom we could not run all our events and activities.  
Pop in any time to see how you can help or check our Facebook page or website 

 
Our library may be the smallest in Suffolk but we are bucking the national trend with an 
increase in visitors and loans over the last year – visit regularly and help us maintain this  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Friends of Lavenham Library provided the                     First meeting of our new children’s                                                                                                                        
refreshments at the Lavenham Literary Festival                   book/drama group –  
and raised almost £600. Thank you to everyone                  Books to Film to Theatre 
who helped, especially Cockfield W I Book Group               Next meeting  Thurs 11 Jan 5-6pm 
who donated delicious cakes 
 

Adults only  - our Community Group for all adults – this group runs fortnightly 

on Tuesday afternoons and is a great opportunity to meet new people and make new friends. 
Please join us if you can, with any suggestions of activities you would like to see included.    

Our January sessions will be 
Tues 16 Jan  – Talk on The Film Club – hosted by Simon Frampton 
Tues 30 Jan – the ever popular Chair yoga with Maryanne 

Regular events: 
Tuesday  Adults only – our TopTime  group with speakers, activities & good conversation 

2.30 - 4.00pm (fortnightly) 
Thursday  TotRock – for preschool children &  babies  2.15pm – 3pm (term time only) 
Thursday BFT -children’s book group for 7yr olds & upwards  5.00 – 6.00 pm (monthly) 

Sunday  Lego Club - for all children & their grown ups  2pm – 3pm  

Contact Details 

      Tel No: 01787 247729                        Email: lavenham.library@suffolklibraries.co.uk 

http://www.facebook.com/
mailto:lavenham.library@suffolklibraries.co.uk

